
SVAPA PARENT SUPPORT GROUP 
 
Minutes from meeting held 10th June 2009 
 
Meeting opened 7.10pm 
 
Convenor – Darryl Mason 
 
Attending 
Dr Dale Irving, Joanna Stimson, Darryl Mason, Rose Mason, John Cloake,  
Jane Packham, Julia Crosweller, Sondra Tate. 
 
Apologies 
 
Suzie Barnes, Sharon Cockroft, Dawn Pekin, Kerrie Brown, Penny Scott,  
Tracy Kenworthy. 
 
Convenor’s Report 
 
Previous minutes seen and verified – Joanna Stimson 
Clarification given that from last minutes item 6.5 of financial business was definitely 
paid. John Cloake clarified with Darryl Mason. 
 
Dr Dale Irving’s Report 
 

• Camp for the year 8 and 9’s was a big success although the food was thought to 
be less than average. Apparently we have some up and coming comedians among 
the group. 

 
• In week 6 of term 3 there is an Arts with Attitude week planned.  Audition times 

will soon be out for years 8 – 10.  A music concert will be planned for 2 weeks 
after this event. 

 
• After a planning meeting between the Arts and SVAPA staff it was decided that 

choir on Thursday mornings at 7.30am will remain. 
• Also discussed was a compulsory SVAPA project for year 10’s in 2010. Subject 

selection for Yr 10 SVAPA students in 2010 is next term. 
 

• The 29th and 30th  of June will be the second round of selections for SVAPA 
Students starting Yr 8 in 2010. 

 
• It is also hoped to repeat the Arts Festival Day in 2010. 

 



Treasurer’s Report (Joanna can you insert here for me – a week could pass before I 
work out how to do it!) 
 
Darryl moved to accept. Sondra seconded. 
 
General Business 
 

• Rose Mason known to have name of alternate piano player to assist with choir.  
Penny Scott reports that Jess van de Ploeg has a student from ECU for $35 hr who 
may also be suitable.  Cathy Sutherland may be suitable. To be discussed further. 

 
• Art Auction is coming along – taking place next Sat night 20th June in Senior 

School Building.  There will be art for auction, raffles, student band, nibbles, 
drinks for sale and student’s art on display. Hoping for good weather and a 
bumper crowd. 

 
• Easels and plinths can be collected by Jane Packham from ECU to display  art. 

 
Next meeting to be held at 7pm – 5th August 2009 in Tri-Cycle Theatre Building. 
 
Meeting closed 8.10pm 


